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SAFETY ALERT

On Monday February 7, 2005 at 1:30 A.M. an
OPI on

Britannia Road, East of Hurontario was
destroyed by fire. 

Peel Police are still investigating this incident! 

All employees should be cautious when opening
OPIs or JWIs

and if you see any unusual devices in the
terminal, close the

terminal, secure the area, contact the local Police
force, your

Manager and your Health and Safety
representative.
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